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Milan, 29 March 2018 - Giancarlo Coppa, Chief Financial Officer of the 

24Ore Group, has announced his decision to leave the Company and has 

agreed with CEO Franco Moscetti to hold his position until the end of May, 

confirming his availability to allow for an orderly handover. 

 

 

 

Media Contacts: 

Investor Relations: 

Raffaella Romano Tel: 02 30223728; e-mail: investor.relations@ilsole24ore.com 

 

Press Office Manager 24 ORE Group: 

Ginevra Cozzi – Tel. 02 3022.1; e-mail: ginevra.cozzi@ilsole24ore.com 
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